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Early site set up work starting from 
Monday 9 September  

Mamre Road upgrade 
August 2024  

 

 
Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people of the Tharawal Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is upgrading 
Mamre Road between the M4 
Motorway, St Clair and Erskine Park 
Road, Erskine Park to reduce 
congestion and improve safety and 
travel times.  

Seymour Whyte Constructions has been awarded 
the construction contract to upgrade this section 
of Mamre Road.   

We will begin work to set up the site compound 
and prepare other areas along Mamre Road from 
Monday 9 September. Work will take about three 
months to complete, weather permitting.  

What work are we doing?  
Our work activities will involve:  

• installing temporary fencing, including site 
boundary flagging 

• closing the road shoulder on both sides of 
Mamre Road south of Banks Drive 

• survey and site investigation work 
• ground investigations along the corridor 
• installing erosion and sediment controls 
• installing temporary traffic control, signs and 

safety barriers  
• establishing site office buildings, storage and 

stock pile areas at 295 Mamre Road, St Clair 
and near Mandalong Close, Erskine Park 

• removing minor vegetation around site office 
compounds and storage areas 

• delivering concrete barriers to storage areas 
• investigating, locating and marking where 

underground utility services are located. 
 

When and where we’ll be working  
The work will take place along and next to Mamre 
Road, between the M4 Motorway, St Clair and 
Erskine Park Road, Erskine Park. 

We will be onsite from Monday 9 September to 
Saturday 30 November, weather permitting.  

Our work hours will be between 7am and 6pm, 
Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm, Saturday.  

There will be no work at night or on public 
holidays.  

What will this mean for you? 
There may be some noise associated with this 
work. We will make every effort to minimise 
impacts to nearby residents and businesses by 
arranging the work in stages at different 
locations and turning off machinery and vehicles 
when not in use. 

What equipment will be used?  
During the work, we may use excavators, graders, 
rollers, bobcats, backhoes, mobile cranes, boring 
rigs, light and heavy vehicles, hand power tools, 
vacuum trucks, water carts, sweepers and 
generators.  

Traffic changes  
There will be temporary traffic changes along 
Mamre Road during our work hours to ensure the 
work zone is safe. Please keep to speed limits and 
follow the direction of traffic controllers and 
signs.  
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Location of work  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline and 24-hour Construction 
Response Line 1800 696 564  

 

 

MamreroadupgradeS1 
@seymourwhyte.com.au 

 

nswroads.work/mamreroadupgrade 

 

PO Box 211 
St Clair, NSW 2759 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download  
the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

Location of site establishment work on Mamre Road 
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